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As a concerned Oregonian, 07 FFL Manufacture holder I oppose HB 3075because it 

lacks a fiscal impact statement, leaving taxpayers and FFL's in the dark on what it will 

cost and the financial burden it will have on our business. This bill amending the 

firearm permit fee's from measure 114 doubles fee's and unconstitutionally extends 

processing time from 30 to 60 days, placing yet another burden on law-abiding 

citizens and puts an even high demand on the understaffed State Police NICS 

center. 

Without a clear and transparent fiscal analysis no one has any idea of the cost to the 

consumer, FFL's, price tag for expanded bureaucracy higher administrative costs. 

more staff time and no evidence these changes will enhance safety. 

Responsible legislation warrants transparency, yet HB3075 pushes forward without 

proving it won't put more strain on public funds. We need to avoid any unaccountable 

spending that does nothing for public safety but instead takes away more rights of 

law-abiding citizens, FFL holders and sporting goods stores. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Sean Johnson 


